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Oregon's vote by mail system has always been secure, accurate, efficient, and 

effective.  Particularly in today's political environment, anyone attempting to weaken 

it, is simply helping the traitorous federal administration further damage the 

democratic infrastructure of our country.  Support for this measure equates to 

complicity with Trump, his agents, and the destruction of our democratic ideals.  I do 

not believe this bill could be supported, in good faith, by any elected official who 

cares at all for the people of the State of Oregon. 


